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I wanted to write in to express my opinion that I am 100% against any more snowmobile
closures. Friends, family and I love to recreate in these national forests on snowmobiles, ski,
split boards, snowshoes, etc. It would be unfair to disallow a certain user group. Please
consider keeping 100% of this area open for snowmobiles! Thank you for your time.

-Chris
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